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Hi Lucy,
 
Can I just confirm if the swallow nests are to be retained? Please can we see a plan of
the proposed locations of the bat boxes and owl box, to ascertain that they will be
installed at the correct aspect etc.
 
Thanks,
 
Zara Hanshaw ACIEEM
Ecologist
(she/her)

 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP
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